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CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

SOLFERINO RESTAURAN

I'T WILL BE OPEN LUNCH AND DINNER FOR
THE WHOLE CHRISTMAS SEASON

December 25 2022

As per Tradition, for the Christmas Lunch, we will propose a Christmas Tasting
Menu.

For Christmas Eve, we will be operating from h.19,30 for Dinner service.

December 31st 2022

For the last dinner of the year we will work a la Carte.

The evening will be divided into two booking rounds.

1st SITTING: from 19.30 to 21.30
we will serve dinner to those who want to have the time
to get ready to celebrate the Midnight elsewhere.

2nd SITTING: from 21.45 onwards
for those who want to celebrate the Midnight by toasting with us.
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Info and Reservations
tel, 011-535851 - Info@ristorantesolferino.com




